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Welcome to our Christmas reading newsletter!
It has been a busy term so far at Kirk Fenton. We have all enjoyed using
our new library to choose and share exciting books, both new and old. 

In our latest Reading Newsletter, you will find lots of recommendations for
Chistmas book gifts, reading news and lots more. 

Meet our Reading Ambassadors!  

We are delighted to have such an
enthusiastic group of children as our

new Reading Ambassadors. They
began their new roles being selected

as judges for the Royal Society’s
Young People’s Book Prize 2021. This

involves them reviewing some exciting
new science books for this National

prize. 
In the next few weeks they will be

starting a reading club in the library,
recommending and reading books to
children across school, and helping us
to decide which books would be good

additions to our library. 

Cake Sale!
Our fantastic new library is in need
of some new books so that we have

a wider range of up-to-date,
diverse literature. This Wednesday ,
24th November, after school on the

playground, there will be a cake
sale with all proceeds going

towards new books. We would
welcome any donations of cakes -

no nuts please! 











Christmas Reading

Challenge
On Saturday 27th November,
Sherburn Community Library

will be launching their
Christmas Reading Challenge.
Children need to read 4 books
between November 27th and

Christmas Eve and collect
rewards, gifts and a tree

bauble along the way as they
complete the Challenge!

Think you can take on the
challenge? Pop into the library

and sign up!
.

Christmas Appeal
The BookTrust Christmas appeal

raises money to send festive
book parcels to children who are

vulnerable or in care. If you would
like to donate to their appeal, you

can find the details at:
https://www.booktrust.org.uk/  







If you have any books,
comics, children's

magazines, graphic novels
and annuals you no longer

need, we woud welcome
them for our library. Drop-
off outside school w/c 29th

November.

We love working with local
bookshops and are proud to

have purchased books for school
through local providers.



The Little Apple Bookshop in York
is a fantastic place crammed with

the most beautiful selection of
children's books. It's makes a

great visit as part of a day out in
York.

Check their opening hours here:
https://www.littleapplebookshop.

co.uk/ 
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